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Thursday, May 28, 2015 

 

Councillor Eli El-Chantiry 

Chair 

Ottawa Police Services Board 

P.O. Box 9634 

Station T 

Ottawa, ON 

K1G 6H5 

 

Dear Councillor El-Chantiry, 

 

On behalf of the Ottawa Council of BIAs, I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Ottawa Police 

Service and members of the Ottawa Police Services Board for joining our May Committee meeting. 

 

We truly value the time that the Chief, his officers and members of the Board took to meet with us and to allow 

us the opportunity to share some of our common challenges and concerns.  As well, we appreciate the 

opportunity to provide feedback on upcoming trends.   

 

The Ottawa Council of BIAs strives to foster and maintain partnerships with a variety of community 

stakeholders.  Attending our meeting allowed for open dialogue and good community engagement.  As 

OCoBIA meets on a regular basis, this presents an opportunity to meet more regularly (perhaps annually or 

every 2nd year) to follow-up on topics discussed and take stock of everyone’s current issues and trends. 

 

Thank you again to everyone for their time and commitment.  It was truly appreciated by the Committee 

Members.  We look forward to further collaboration and on-going communication with the Ottawa Police 

Service. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Monuk, Chair 


